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Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

comments on CMP for D Street/Valley Street/St. John work this summer
Craig Sweet <csweet@woodardcurran.com> Thu, Jul 11, 2019 at 10:21 AM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "Alexander M. Green" <agreen@mmc.org>, Jodie Keene <JKEENE@portlandmaine.gov>, "Gagnon, Dominic"
<Dominic.Gagnon@colliers.com>, "Kirby, Travis" <TKirby@consigli.com>, Barry Sheff <bsheff@woodardcurran.com>

Hi Nell,

 

Thank you for speaking with me this morning to discuss the comments from Mr. Prosser. We have discussed with the
project team, and we feel that the current design with a curb located along the back of the sidewalk and rip-rap stabilized
slope will work as designed and should not have an impact on the 20-inch Oak tree in question which is located within the
City’s Right-of-Way.

 

Prior to construction, we had the trees surveyed to ensure that there would be no work or tree removal conducted on Mr.
Prosser’s property. Attached for your records is a copy of the approved sketch titled “Revisions to Prosser Property
Driveway Apron” with the addition of tree locations and showing that the Oak tree in question is located within the City’s
Right-of-Way
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